
The West Bend-Mallard CSD Board of Directors held a Work Session on Tuesday, September 17, 2024, in 
the Administration Board Room, 300 3rd Ave SW, West Bend, IA 50597. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:23 pm by President John Zaugg.  The following members were 
present:  Dave Bruellman, Jillian Hansen, Nicole Myer, Chris Montag, and Lisa Traub. Absent: Dawn 
Schmidt 

Visitors:  Superintendent Paul Peppmeier, Board Secretary Crystal Eggers, Principal Tiffany Morey, 
Principal Tyson Wirtz, and Luke Brown 

Approve Agenda:  Myer moved to approve the agenda.  Seconded by Hansen.  Motion carried. 

Discussion was held about long term facility improvements.  Several facility projects were discussed.  
The board has put a priority list of the following items: tuckpointing, locker rooms, summer projects, 
additional classrooms, and baseball infield. 
 
Bruellman moved to adjourn at 8:23 am.  Motion carried. 

 

              

John Zaugg, Board President     Crystal Eggers, Board Secretary 

 


